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Dear parents and carers

Strictly Shropshire comes to
Woodside!

Strictly Shropshire 2023 will be held on 24 November at the Lion Quays. This
fundraising event is in aid of Hope House. Woodside parents, Lawrence and Amy
Guiel, will be taking part and we’d love to support them.

On Friday 10 November, we will have a non-uniform day. Children can even
come in ‘Strictly’ themed fancy dress if they’d like! We would welcome donations
(suggested amount £1) from the children which will go to Hope House.

Lawrence and Amy will be dancing the American Smooth, and their film/theme is
Gaston and Belle from Beauty and the Beast. Woodside children will get a sneak
preview as Lawrence and Amy will be performing their routine for the children in
school that afternoon.

Other ways to support Lawrence and Amy are:

https://justgiving.com/page/lawrence-and-amy-strictly-23

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100094922917017

Tickets have now sold out, but this year, for the first time, the event can be live
streamed.

Information about this can be found here:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/strictly-shropshire-23-tickets-676611361797

Thank you all for your support, and a good luck Lawrence and Amy!
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